From: Hamish Harrington < Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au>

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 10:24 AM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au >; Lena Lettau < lena.lettau@amwu.org.au >; Bill Chesterman < bchesterman@vacc.com.au >; Michael Sheehan < msheehan@mtasant.com.au >; Brent Ferguson

<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>

Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Payment of Wages - Vehicle Award

Dear Associate,

4 yearly review of modern awards—Payment of Wages - Vehicle Award

This relates to the above matter and to the Report issued by Ross J on 13 March 2020.

At paragraph [17] of the <u>Report</u>, Ai Group, the AMWU and the MTO were asked to review the summary of submissions outlined therein and advise the Commission of any corrections or additions to the summary by 27 March 2020.

Ai Group wishes to advise that it continues to support the proposed variations as outlined in paragraph [14] of the MTO's submission dated 24 September 2019.

No other additions or corrections have been otherwise noted.

Kind regards,



Hamish Harrington

Adviser - Workplace Relations Policy

Address: Level 3, 51 Walker Street, North Sydney, NSW, 2060

Phone: (02) 9466-5502 Mobile: 0421 727 045

EXT: 2502

Email: hamish.harrington@aigroup.com.au

Website: www.aigroup.com.au





